Notice to Providers of Private Security Services

Notice is hereby given that sealed Proposals for providing unarmed security
services at the Port of Brownsville Fishing Harbor will be received by the
Brownsville Navigation District of Cameron County, Texas.

All Proposals must be sealed and delivered to the Brownsville Navigation
District, Director of Finance, Zeus Yanez, 1000 Foust Road, Brownsville, Texas,
on or before: 3:00 p.m., January 30, 2023

All submittals must be clearly marked on the outside of the envelope:
“Proposal for Port of Brownsville Fishing Harbor Security”

Proposals must comply with the requirements set out in the “Request for
Proposals” which may be obtained from the Director of Administrative Services,

Margie Recio at mrecio @ portofbrownsville.com and/or Port of Brownsville
website: https://www.portofbrownsville.com/procurement _category/rfp/

No Proposal will be accepted via fax or electronic submission.

THE RIGHT IS HEREBY RESERVED by the Board of Commissioners of said
District to reject any and all proposals and to accept any proposal deemed most
advantageous to the Port of Brownsuville.

1/16/23 & 1/23/23




